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OCB Kendo Dojo 30th Anniversary Tournament 
September 3, 2006 

 
Dear friends, 
 

This year marks the 30th anniversary of OCB Kendo Dojo. To 
recognize this significant achievement, we will be hosting a 15 
years old and under kyu team tournament this year on Labor Day 
weekend, September 3, 2006. 

Thanks to the passion and dedication of Takeda sensei, 
other sensei’s, countless kenshis and parents, the dojo has 
persevered through the many ups and downs. We would like for you 
to join us on September 3, 2006 and participate in this 
tournament. 

FORMAT 
The tournament format will differ from the many tournaments 

held during the year. It will be the ONLY tournament where the 
“Kachinuki” format will be used. Kachinuki is where the kenshi 
will continue until he/she loses, or ties. 

 
2 teams/dojo maximum. 3 minutes, no extension, except 

taisho match 
Senpo-12 & under 
Jiho-12 & under 

Chuken-13 & under 
Fukusho-15 & under 
Taisho- 15 & under 

Coach- 
 
Lunch will be served after the tournament by OCB Dojo 

FUNDRAISING 
We will be fundraising for this tournament in the following 
ways: 
-50/50 raffle sale-this raffle is where the winners receive 50% 
and the dojo receives 50% of the pot. 
-Names of sponsors, companies, stores, restaurants etc. making 
donations to be put on the back of the program. 
-Photography prints of kenshi to sell during the tournament. 
 
Please email this application to KohjiroKinno@yahoo.com no later 
than July 8, 2006 or bring to the SCKF board meeting on July 8. 
If you have any questions, please call Kohjiro Kinno at 
(714)655-2771, or email at the above address. Thank you and see 
you in September! 
 

DEADLINE:  JULY 8, 2006 
Sincerely, 

Kohjiro Kinno 
Head instructor 
OCB Kendo Dojo 

 



 
OCB Kendo Dojo 30th Anniversary Tournament 

Sunday, September 3, 2006 
Orange County Buddhist Church Gym 
909 S. Dale st. Anaheim, CA 92803 

 
Dojo: 
 
 

Team #1 Members (First Name, Last 
Name) 

Team #2 Members (First Name, Last 
Name) 

Sempo (12 or under): Sempo (12 or under): 

Jiho (12 or under): Jiho (12 or under): 

Chuken (13 or under): Chuken (13 or under): 

Fukusho (15 or under): Fukusho (15 or under): 

Taisho (15 or under): Taisho (15 or under): 

Coach (see below): Coach (see below): 

 
Shimpan (First Name, Last Name) 
 

 

 

 
- Team members may be boys or girls, kyu ranked and 15 years old or 

younger. 
 

- Coaches may be any age, any rank, preferably dan and not one of 
the shimpan listed above. 

 
- Shimpan must be 4 dan or above. 

 
- Each dojo may use kenshi from one or more other dojo to complete 

their team(s). 
 

- Please e-mail this form to Kohjiro Kinno sensei at 
kohjirokinno@yahoo.com no later than Saturday, July 8, 2006 or 
bring to the next SCKF board meeting. 


